From: Jean Public [mailto:jeanpublic1@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 4:57 PM
To: OMB-Comments (CDC); americanvoices@mail.house.gov; VICEPRESIDENT@WHITEHOUSE.GOV; info@taxpayer.net; MEDIA@CAGW.ORG
Subject: Fw:PUBLIC COMMENT ON FEDERAL REGISTER CDC AND EBOLA COMMENT

IF YOU ARE COMING FROM AFRICA YOU SHOULD BE BANNED FROM ENTERING THE USA TOTALLY UNTIL THE AFRICAN COUNTRIES FIGHT AND STOP THIS DISEASE. IF YOU DO COME HERE, HYOU SHOULD BE LIVING IN QUARANTINE FOR A MONTH ON YOUR OWN MONEY AND NOT IN THE GENERAL POPULATION OF THE USA. THIS EASY WAY OF ALLOWING THESE DEADLY DISEASED PEOPLE TO ENTER THE USA AND CAUSE CHAOS IN AMERICA IS WRONG. 
 
THERE SHOULD BE NO FURTHER APPROVAL OF SPENDING TAXPAYER DOLLARS BEYOND APRIL 2015. THAT IS LONG ENOUGH. ENOUGH IF ENOUGH. FACTUALLY IT IS TIME FOR AFRICAN COUNTRIES TO BAND TOGETHER AND STOP THE DISEASE BY THEMSELVES AND WITH THEIR OWN MONEY. THIS IS NOT AN AMERICAN DISEASE. ITIS AN AFRICAN DISEASE AND WE SHOULD BE KEEPING IT OUT OF THE USA.
THIS KIND OF SPENDING TO HELP AFRICA TAKES AWAY MEEDICAL HELP MONIES FROM AMERICAN CITIZENS AND WITH 40% OF AMERICAN LIVING IN POVERTY ITS TIME TO STOP THIS OUTGO OF AMERICAN TAX DOLLARS TO AFRICA.
 
THE PAPER FORMS THESE TRAVELERS FILL OUT ARE FULL OF LIES AND COUNT FOR NOTHING. THEY LIE ON THE FORMS FOR THEIR OWN BENEFIT. ALL TRAVEL FROM THESE CONTAMINATED DISEASED AREAS SHOULD NOT BE TO THE USA. I FULLY SUPPPORT QUARANTINES AND BANNING ALL TRAVEL FROM DISEASED COUNTRIES. I DO NOT WANT MEDICAL CHAOS IN AMERICA. WE DO NOT HAVE A HIGH ENOUGH MEDICAL BUDGET TO ALLOW CHAOS TO ENTER AMERICA. YOU CANNOT GET DECENT MEDICAL CARE IN AMEICA AT PRESENT AND IT IS GOIND DOWN ALL OF THE TIME DUE TO SO MUCH AMERICAN TAX DOLLARS BEING SIPHONED OFF FOR OTHER COUNTRIES, FOREIGN COUNTRIES. THIS COMMENT IS FOR THE PUBLIC RECORD. PLEASE RECEIPT. JEAN PUBLIC JEANPUBLIC1@YAHOO.COM
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